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As a lifelong resident of Oregon and avid outdoorsman, I feel it is important that all 

regions of the state are represented by someone from, and familiar with, various 

areas.  I believe this would give a more balanced representation by having a 

committee based on geographical area rather than political boundaries.  I do not 

support amendment #1. 


